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Polite Reminder 
 

 

Please can we politely remind Parishioners with dogs, 

when walking through the Parish Cemetery to ensure 

that all dogs are kept on a lead at all times and walk on 

the designated path only. It is essential that you pick up 

after your dog should they foul in the cemetery.  

 

Many thanks for your assistance on this matter it is 

important as we all like to keep our Parish Tidy. 

 

 

Many thanks  

John Le Bailly 

Connétable de Ste Marie 
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